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To whom it may concern,

I have recently heard about the new proposed leverage ratio in Forex. From the bottom of
my heart I ask you to please not change it. In this economy changing the leverage will be
devastating to smaller traders like myself. Also...many brokerage firms will go out of business
and will have to fire employees and at the moment employment opportunities are very low. I
have tried to learn the Forex markets for about 2 years now and I am finally achieving the
results I wanted after 2 years of preparation...if you guys do this it will destroy everything I
have been working on for the past 2 years. I beg to you to please leave the leverage to
100:1 as it will destroy many people’s dreams if changed. If the purpose of this is to filter out
serious traders from the immature traders.., please make a different regulation to do this, like
requiring a license to trade the Forex markets etc. that could certainly filter out the serious
people from the ones that are not serious. Please hear us out.., the income of my family and
many others depends on you.

I take you in advance
-Mr. Lopez
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